
Ltr 06-09
Government of the District of Columbia

ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 3F
North Cleveland Park P Forest Hills P Tenleytown

October 20, 2006

Ms. Michelle Pourciau, Director
District Department of Transportation
2000 – 14  Street, N.W.th

Washington, D.C.  20009

Re:  Upton Street Traffic Calming

Dear Ms. Pourciau:

At a duly noticed public meeting on October 16, 2006, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 3F
heard residents’ concerns that the single speed hump planned for the 3600 block of Upton Street,
N.W., would not slow traffic sufficiently.  After considering this matter, ANC 3F voted 3-1-0,
with a quorum present, to ask DDOT to install the single speed hump originally planned and to
consider other traffic calming measures if that does not cut speeding sufficiently.  

Sincerely,

/s/ Cathy Wiss

Cathy Wiss
Chair, ANC 3F

3F01 - Carl R. Kessler, Treasurer

3F02 - Karen L. Perry

3F03 - Robert V. Maudlin

3F04 – Frank W instead

3F05 – Mital Gandhi

3F06 - Catherine J. W iss, Chair 

3F07 – Daniel Klibanoff, Vice Chair

PMB 244

4401- A Connecticut Avenue, N.W .

W ashington, D.C. 20008-2322                     

                                                            W eb

site:  www.anc3f.org

E-mail:  ANC3F@ juno.com

Phone:  202.362.6120
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